
2022-23 Glenmont Elementary PTA

Membership & Directory

Welcome Glenmont Families!  We encourage you to join the PTA this year and be listed in our digital

directory of Glenmont families.  By joining, you are helping the PTA offer various educational

opportunities, social events, and community/school spirit activities throughout the school year.  The

directory is a great resource for contacting families, getting class lists, and arranging

activities/carpools.  

Note that the directory process has been completely digitized - no paper membership forms or final

directories will be sent home. Rather, an electronic version will be emailed in October to those that

purchase the directory.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to:

● Lia Barbadoro, amelia.barbadoro@gmail.com

● Bethanie Beschle-Fagerquist, bbeschle@hotmail.com

Use the QR code below to access the membership form.  Please submit the form and payment no later

than October 1
st
, 2022.

Thank you for your continued support!

The Glenmont Elementary PTA
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